
Dear Sir, 
  
In response to the letter from XXXX; I can confirm that Dowelhurst Ltd is in agreement with 
the Institute’s proposed course of action and that we have no new evidence relevant to any 
such review of newer hypnotic drugs for insomnia.  
  
  
Regards and best wishes 
  
- On behalf of Dowelhurst Ltd. 
 


